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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 8:27 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: FPL rate hike

Please place the following email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 20170007-EI. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

From: Diane Goldberg [mailto:digoldberg@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 2:15 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: FPL rate hike 
 
Please say No to FPL’s request to charge customers $200 million in clean-up costs for the contamination coming from 
Turkey Point's cooling canals.  FPL’s profit is high enough that they can absorb the costs even if their stock holders 
profits go down for a short time. 
 
Diane Goldberg 
6470 Volucia Drive 
PSL, FL 34986 
digoldberg@bellsouth.net  
 
 




